
5 Points Prep is pleased to offer a presentation on  
Studies and Careers in the Healthcare Field 

April 10th, Saturday, 1pm 
 
                   

  

 
 
 
 

High School Students… 
 
Join our head science tutor, Ashlyn Czapiga, who will be attending Northwestern 
University this Fall as a graduate student in the Physician Assistant Program, for an 
enlightening presentation on the field of healthcare. Ashlyn is excited to share with you 
what she wished she’d known in high school regarding a career in healthcare. 
 
You will: 

• be introduced to numerous career opportunities available in the healthcare field 
that you can begin to explore 

• get a sense if the healthcare field is right for you 
• learn the necessary steps in preparation for a career in healthcare (it is never 

too early to start!)  
• learn about application, schooling, and job-outlook details for several popular 

jobs in the healthcare field 
 

The presentation is free to high school students  
 Sign up via email: info@5pointsprep.com 

 



 
 
 

 


